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Minutes of the March 19, 2014, Meeting 
Loudoun County Government Center Building 
Lovettsville Room 
1 Harrison Street, Leesburg, Virginia  20175 
  
Loudoun Members Present:  Chairman Mark Peterson, John Isom, Phil Daley, 
Blake Netherwood 
 
Loudoun Members Absent:   Joan Rokus, Benjamin Lawrence, Lynn Gibson 
 
Pending Committee Members: Curt Bradley, Roy Liggett 
 
County Staff Present: David Ward (Building and Development), Mark Novak, 
Recording Secretary, PRCS 
 
Fauquier Committee:  
 
Guests: None 
 
Chairman’s Business  
 
Chairman Mark Peterson officially called the meeting to order at 1:02 p.m.   
 
First order of business was to approve the January 15, 2014 minutes.  Motion to 
approve minutes was made by John Isom and seconded by Phil Daley. The minutes 
were approved unanimously.  
 
The next order of business was an update on the Catoctin Creek Scenic River 
Advisory committee. David Ward provided back ground on committee’s activities and 
the committee had concerned on the Virginia Assembly recent action on SB551ER.  
 
Next item Chairman Peterson informed the committee that the County’s flood plains 
are being remapped and are all most completed. Chairman Peterson noted that the 
Goose Creek will stay pretty much the same.  
 
Other items Chairman Peterson mention that the County is working on a white paper 
that will discuss the County’s managing of open space easements eased to the 
County including conservation easement. 
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Last item, Chairman Peterson informed the committee that Loudoun Watershed 
Watch is looking for streams to nominate for stream monitoring.   
 
   
 
Other Business 
 
Phil Daley asked the status on pending members. Blake Netherwood is now a full 
committee member, having been appointed by the Commonwealth of VA, Dept of 
Conservation and Recreation, on January 27, 2014.  The committee is still waiting 
on applications by Curt Bradley and Roy Liggett. 
 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday May 21, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. in the 
Lovettsville Room Loudoun County Government Building, 1 Harrison Street, 
Leesburg, Virginia 20175 
 
There being no further Committee business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:09 PM.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Mark A. Novak, ASLA 
Chief Park Planner 
Loudoun County Department  
of Parks Recreation and Community Services 
 


